Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Notice of Application Period for Advanced Cleanup (AC)

Update to Notice of Application Period for Advanced Cleanup (AC)
(Originally posted 4/1/2020 Vol. 46/64)
The Department of Environmental Protection announces, in accordance with Section 376.30713, Florida Statutes to conduct the opening of AC Applications submitted between May 1, 2020 and June 30, 2020 to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: July 7, 2020, 10:00 a.m. – no later than 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: GoToWebinar: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6499160862730211340
Due to the extenuating circumstances regarding COVID-19 and to allow maximum public participation, the Department will hold a GoToWebinar for this AC Bid Package Opening. When attending the GoToWebinar, after registering you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar, TO USE YOUR COMPUTER'S AUDIO: When the Webinar begins, you will be connected to audio using your computer's microphone and speakers (VoIP). A headset is recommended. Or, TO USE YOUR TELEPHONE: If you prefer to use your phone, you must select "Use Telephone" after joining the webinar and call in using the following numbers: United States: (415)655-0052; Access Code: 794-814-088; Audio PIN: Shown after joining the webinar.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Applications for the AC Program will be opened and

1. Application Fee Recorded

2. Basic information recorded;

a. STCM Facility Name

b. Facility ID Number

c. Applicant Name and Basic Information

d. Preferred Agency Term Contractor Name and Basic Information

e. Review for completeness of application to be completed by others outside of webinar.

If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Matthew Ingham, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Mail Station 4500, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)245-8964, matthew.ingham@FloridaDEP.gov.

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

View System Requirements.
